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In Grade 3 Math, we are working on 3 digit addition strategies and

revisiting mental math subtraction strategies. We will soon be conducting

surveys and creating bar graphs, as well as revisiting other skills

learned so far. Lots of fun games and outdoor learning to come, too!

In Art, we will soon be working on our end of year memory book.

In FLORA, we are continuing with our online prorgam.

In Health, we continue to get outside for fresh air and unstructured time

for regulation. We are beginning to explore careers as well.

In Music, we will be completing a big biography poster project on

students’ favorite musical artist and continuing to explore our online

music program.

 You can always contact me at Jennifer.carter@nbed.nb.ca
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